
 
ELECTION INFORMATION 

DIRECTOR of BEVERLYWOOD HOMES ASSOCIATION 
BHA SEMI-ANNUAL MEETING 

October 22, 2020 

 
BHA will be electing six Directors to a two-year term of office at the BHA Semi-Annual Meeting on 
October 22, 2020. Location – Zoom. Due to COVID-19, the election will be held online utilizing Zoom. The 
Zoom link, as well as the meeting agenda, can be found by signing into the homeowner portal. 
 

The list of candidates running for the BHA Board of Directors can also be found by signing into the 
homeowner portal. Ballots will be provided no less than 30 days in advance of the election date. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the office at 310-276-3463 or 
Antoinette.Ferraro@fsresidential.com.  
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